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This area is already being overdeveloped, for example the building directly opposite which took years to fill
after completion (the ground floor commercial property is still boarded up 5 years later), and several of the
flats are owned by people who do not live there most of the time or who rent out on Airbnb. These buildings
and the majority of the people who own the property within them do not contribute to the local economy in the
way as the people currently living and waorking in the building you plan to redevelop, 140a Camden High

Street. These people, including myself, have lived in this building for years, working locally, paying taxes
locally, volunteering locally, running local pubs, teaching local children, and contributing to the community. The
over commercialisation of this area leads to pushing out of locals who can no longer afford to live here, and
destroying the community that is the reason that Camden is so popular in the first place.

Not to mention that the proliferation of glass aspects in all the new buildings in this already crowded area leads
to a lack of privacy for all, the reason | know that the building opposite on Camden High Street took years to fill
and that the people owning the flats do not live there is that | can see directly into every one of their homes in
detail.
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| live in the area and | object to this planning application. It will reduce light to an already crowded area,
blocking light from one side of the street and neighbouring buildings. It will impact on the privacy of everyone
in the buildings opposite, for example the Bowman Bros building. It will also be an eyesore, when the building
it will be extending is over a hundred years old with original brickwork, we don't want a new modern extension
blocking the view.
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